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Pupils of the 
week 

Boe Lambert 

Kai McEwan 

Lilly May Dawson 

Zemyna Sapekinaite 

Oliver Hornby 

Ben Graham 

Sam Warriner 

Anna Bartram 

Home                          

discussion   

question  

Stan and Mrs 

Murton asked… Would 

you prefer to have one     

thousand pounds or one 

thousand smiles? Why? 

I often spend time reflecting upon the work of our school. This week, I have been 

thinking about the relationships in school that make it such a positive place to 

learn and play. As I walk around school, the interactions between different    

members of our school family are a joy to see. They are special because we 

know each other well and we care. It really is a lovely place to be!  Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, includ-
ing hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peuge-

ot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Bedtime stories                                                                                                              

I think lots of people would agree that it’s lovely to hear a bedtime story before settling 

down to sleep. As a staff, we feel that all children should have the opportunity to hear 

a story and so we have recorded a selection of our favourite stories for your child to 

enjoy, available on the ‘Bedtime stories’ tab on the homepage of our website, 

www.roseberryacademy.org.                                                                                                 

New stories will be added as time goes on, building a bank of tales that your child will 

be able to listen to over and over again. Sweet dreams, everyone!                                                            

Bringing learning to 

life!                                          

Children in Years One 

and Two had a great 

visit to Ryedale Folk 

Museum this week. 

Thank you to the staff 

and volunteers for 

making this possible 

and to RAFT for         

financial assistance! 

Visits really do bring 

the   curriculum to life.          

I know that the                    

children thoroughly 

enjoyed their day and 

learned a lot! 

Working together to teach important life skills… 

Each day, I try to spend time with the children in the dining 

hall. Some children have superb table manners but others  

really struggle to use a knife and fork, which makes them 

look very different to their peers. Although we try to help 

them in school, some children still need to practise this important skill at 

home, too. Let’s work together to make sure that all children master this 

skill by the time they leave us to go to secondary school. 

Our KS1 outdoor quad area has been transformed thanks to RAFT!    

We had artificial turf fitted this week and the walls and woodwork have 

been painted by RAFT members. Thank you - it looks great! 

Welcome to Lilly, who joined our Roseberry family on Monday. We hope you’ll be really happy with us, Lilly! 

Children in Mrs Charlton’s class, Mrs Watson’s class and Mrs Murton’s class had a 
great time exploring the architecture of Great Ayton this week, to support their      
learning. Thank you to Mr Pearce for helping staff to plan their sessions and to the 
volunteers who came along to supervise the children. We have an amazing resource 

right on our doorstep and I’m delighted that the children got so much out of using it.  
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                             

                                                                                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Barbara Corner Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Barbara Corner Mark     

Cromack* 
Y1 – Y6 (10 max) Card  

making in the meeting room 

in the Lower school            
(12.00 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y6 Game Of 

Actual Life (GOAL) in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school              
(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little* Please ensure that your child returns 

their permission slip before attending a 

club! It’s important that providers have 

accurate attendance registers and      

relevant emergency contact details for 

each child attending.  Thank you. 

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
  

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm).  

There are 2 spaces left - 

please contact the school 

office.  

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hall             

(12 – 12.30) 

  

Mrs Duffy (Lesley)  Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Homework Club - please 

remember to bring your 

homework along, children! 

 

EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   

EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

MAY 

6th School closed for Bank Holiday! 

13th SATS week for Y6 - make sure you have early nights and good breakfasts! 

17th RAFT sponsored Zumbathon during school time for the whole school – more details to 
follow! 

22nd 5.30pm Governors’ meeting  

23rd Whole school Sports Morning – everyone is welcome 

RAFT BagstoSchool collection - please bring (bagged) unwanted clothing before school 

24th Break up for the holidays – Children return to school on 4th June! 

I am sad to announce that, after working as a Midday Supervisory Assistant at 

Roseberry for 23 years, Mrs Donna Bransby has decided to hang up her apron 

and whistle. On behalf of the Roseberry family, I wish her happiness for the      

future and thank her wholeheartedly for keeping our children safe and happy 

for so many years. Three cheers for Mrs Bransby! 


